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MPX Rack PDUs

Effective February 18, 2019 the Vertiv™ MPX Rack PDU product family will begin the EOL 
process. The last day orders will be accepted is August 31, 2019. 

With the recent addition of Geist™ to the Vertiv family as our Rack PDU Center of 
Excellence (COE), the transition to Geist-branded Vertiv™ Rack PDUs will offer several 
strategic advantages to our customers, including: A unified, global Rack PDU platform

yy Quicker lead times with just-in-time, build-to-order, global manufacturing 

yy Standard options for colors, cord lengths, etc. without SFAs

yy Ability to provide extensive customized solutions much faster

yy Integration with existing Vertiv hardware and software solutions 

Information on the Geist Rack PDU product family is available at www.geistglobal.com 
and www.Vertiv.com 

For assistance identifying a replacement model contact a sales representative at 
800-432-3219.

OVERVIEW

Models:  
MPX Rack PDUs 
(North American markets)

EOL Announcement:  
February 18, 2019

Last day to accept orders for MPX:  
August 31, 2019 

End of life:  
February 11, 2024


